
PROJECT OVERVIEW

In order to significantly increase our impact, 
we are raising funds to build a permanent 
headquarters on the American Indian Cultural 
Corridor, which runs on Franklin Avenue from 
35W to the Mississippi River in Minneapolis. 

The new headquarters will house community 
classrooms, office space for our team, 
and a small-business incubator for Native-
owned businesses. This project will 
exponentially increase our ability to build 
intergenerational wealth in the American 
Indian community for decades to come.

ORGANIZATIONAL SUMMARY

Mni Sota Fund is an Urban Native  
CDFI located in Minneapolis, MN.  
We offer a suite of services that support 
the American Indian community in 
building intergenerational wealth. 

This work includes education, coaching, 
and lending for community members 
who are seeking to purchase their first 
home or grow their own business. 
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project 

2301 E. FRANKLIN

FUNDING REQUEST 

$1,000,000
CASH APPROPRIATION

 

$2,285,000
TOTAL CAPITAL NEED
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